
Regular Meeting

March 2, 2021

In order to continue to protect and save lives, the Village Board of Trustees must use
every  tool  available  to  slow  the  spread  of  COVID-19,  including  limiting  in-person
gatherings.  Therefore, Village President Dennis Manthei cancelled the regular Village
Board meeting scheduled for March 2, 2021.    

In  the  regular  course  of  business,  Village  Administrator  Teresa  DeLong  paid  the
following claims:  

General Fund: $85,011.57

Water Utility: 23,915.57

Sewer Utility: 17,859.96

Storm Water Utility: 2,033.73

                                                        Teresa L. DeLong, Village Administrator  


